Executive Session Report for March 24, 2018

The Board discussed potential litigation matters. The General Manager presented the Board with a
proposal to enter into a contract with the Perry Law Firm to assist the Association in its efforts to
address high-impact properties (those properties with long-standing unpaid assessments and fines ).
The Board endorsed the General Manager’s plan which is within the GM’s authorization authority.

Executive Session Report for March 30, 2018

The Board received training and discussed personnel matters. No action was taken.



